
LTCC art instructor’s work to
be shown in Reno
Phyllis Shafer, Lake Tahoe Community College’s art department
chair, will have a solo exhibition of her recent paintings at
Stremmel Gallery in Reno.

The  opening  reception  is  Oct.  20  from  5:30-7:30pm  at  the
gallery at 1400 S. Virginia St.
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Shafer’s work will be on display through Nov. 19.

This  series  of  paintings  representing  two  years  of  work,
focuses on the landscape of Northern Nevada.

For more information, go online.
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